
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Become a permanent part of Norwood Park Fire Protection District 
 
The Brick Program is the perfect way to honor a loved one, to 
commemorate a birthday, anniversary or other special event. The cost 
of each brick will support local charities and gives permanent recognition 
to donors for their contributions. 
 

Each brick is made of weather-sealed, tinted clay. Engraved letters have 
a black fill for greater legibility and durability. Engraved with your name 
or personal message, the brick pavers will leave a lasting impression and 
a unique reminder of your loved ones or special occasions. 
 

Bricks will be placed in a visible location in front of the fire house. 
Deadline for brick orders is February 14, 2020 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

How to order a Norwood Park  
(Pictures are for example only. All bricks will be gray, see sample for actual color) 

Remember a  
loved one  

Express gratitude to a 
firefighter or 
paramedic 

Honor someone  
special 

Give as a gift for  
the holidays 



Fire Protection District Brick 
Fill out separate form for each brick bring ordered. If ordering more than one, 
you may write one check for the total amount. Additional forms are available if 
needed.  

Please drop off or mail form(s) and payment to the Norwood Park Fire 
Department office, 7447 W. Lawrence Ave. Harwood Heights, IL 60706.  

Make checks payable to Norwood Park Fire Department. 

STEP 1: Choose Your Brick Size 
4” x 8” engraved paver brick - $100 each 
Three lines of text; maximum 15 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation).  

8” x 8” engraved paver brick- $175 each 
Six lines of text; maximum 15 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation). 

 
STEP 2: Contact Information 
Additional Notes:_________________________________ Total Amount: $_________________ 
 
Your Name:______________________________________ Phone #_______________________ 
 
Address:_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
City:__________________________________ State:_________ Zip:______________________ 
 
Deadline for brick orders is February 14, 2020. Bricks will be placed in the spring. 
Orders received after this date will be included in the placement the following 
year. Please call 708-867-5428 if you have any question. 

                                                                         

                                                                         

                                            

                                                                         

                                                                         

                                                                         

                                                                         

                                                                         

                                            


